



March 5, 2020

To Our Travel Partners,

With the World Health Organization's classification of the COVID-19 outbreak as a Public Health Emergency of International Concern, it is necessary to postpone the [Cloud Native Computing Foundation's KubeCon + CloudNativeCon Europe](#) event in Amsterdam, originally scheduled for March 26 - April 4, 2020. We are working with our partners in Amsterdam to reschedule the event in July or August 2020. However, the new date has not yet been confirmed.

This has been a difficult decision for us to make because many of our attendees have confirmed flights and accommodations in preparation to attend the event. We ask that in consideration of the escalation of the spread of COVID-19, together with corresponding restrictions and bans on travel, that you please waive any cancellation penalties regarding our attendee's travel.

We greatly appreciate your support during this challenging time and please know that the Cloud Native Computing Foundation will be grateful for the support you show our large and growing community.



Dan Kohn
Executive Director
Cloud Native Computing Foundation